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REGION VI HEAD START ASSOCIATION BOARD 

Quarterly Reporting Form 

 

Name: Alferma Giles, Ph.D.     Position: Scholarship Committee Chairperson 

Meeting Date: January 30, 2023 

RE: Scholarship Committee Report      

Address: Alferma.Crawford@uth.tmc.edu  

Correspondence: Emails and/or phone calls to: 

1. President Gloria Lopez 

2. Treasurer Paula Brown 

3. Scholarship Committee - Jackie Govan, Johnnie Chavis, Donna Hicks & Ernestine Padilla 

4. Deana Howell 

The Scholarship Committee reports the following: 

Scholarship letter from - Keri Reynolds  

Keri is an Executive Administrative Assistant at the Families & Children Together, Inc in El Dorado, AR, 

pursuing a Master’s of Education in Human Resources & Workforce Development at The University of 

Arkansas at Fayetteville. The scholarship chair will share the letter from Keri Reynolds, AR.                                                      

 

On November 10, 2022, an email communication was sent to President Gloria Lopez, and scholarship 

committee members Johnny Bell Chavis, Jackie Govan, Donna Hicks and Ernestine Padilla in regards to   

two scholarship applications that were submitted by Treasurer Paula Brown that she received from Donna 

Hicks for the state of Oklahoma on 11/9/22. The information regarding the scholarships was shared with  

Jackie Govan and myself during our 11/10/22 Collaboration Directors’ Meeting as well. Paula was 

informed that the scholarship committee would not be able to decide to award scholarships to the 

applicants far beyond the application period. An email was sent to President Lopez and the Scholarship 

committee in regards to the matter, to address in the January HSA Board Meeting. (To respect the privacy 

of the applicants and to prevent sharing personal information in regards to applicants, the email 

communication will be shared during the meeting by the scholarship chairperson.)  

 

The 2023 scholarship application period will be open April – June, 2023 

 

Board action item: The Scholarship Committee request that the Region VI HSA Board make a decision 

in regards to the 2022 scholarship applications from OK during the January 30, 2023 meeting. 

Report Attachments (if any): None 

Signature(s):  Alferma Giles   Date Submitted: 1/25/23 
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